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 Kentucky Court of Appeals opinions are not being 

rendered today due to the shortened week caused by the 

mandatory furlough day on Tuesday September 4, 2012.  

Furlough days are due to budget cuts and are experienced 

by the entire Court of Justice.  Opinions will be rendered 

normally on September 14, 2012. 


